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Faviola,

Thank you for reaching out regarding the upcoming election. Regarding a statement for the citizens 
that can be used to confirm what we discussed please see below. 

This coming election is bigger than just what’s happening in Carlsbad. All politics is local and starts 
with our community unifying and standing against reckless government control. The current state of 
California politics makes it dangerous to risk losing responsible, conservative and effective 
representation for the people of Carlsbad District 2 over comparatively minor differences. Therefore, 
I am suspending my campaign to avoid giving rise or opportunity for the Democrat challenge in this 
election.

Very Respectfully,

Brian Higgins
Candidate for Carlsbad City Council District 2.
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